PUBLIC HEARING

PLEASE NOTE THE PUBLIC HEARING HAS BEEN CHANGED TO 4:30 P.M.
Notice is hereby given to the members of the general public that the San Juan County Colorado Board of County Commissioners will hold a Public Hearing at the San Juan County Courthouse, 1557 Greene St., Silverton, CO, at 4:30 PM on Wednesday, August 9, 2023 in person and via Zoom to receive public comments on a County Improvement Permit Application for a proposed cabin on the Forst Lode MS 18463, County Road 33, Kendal Mountain. The Applicant is Adam Rex. The purpose of the Application is to request approval of the proposed residential use of a mining claim.  The application may be viewed at: https://sanjuancounty.colorado.gov/proposed_additions_applications 
NOTICE is further given that all persons may present oral/written testimony regarding this Application prior to/during the Public Hearing. Comments may be sent by email to admin@sanjuancolorado.us, by mail to San Juan County, PO Box 466, Silverton CO 81433, or hand-delivered to the County Courthouse. Interested persons may contact the Land Use Administrator at 970-387-5766 with any questions or comments about the Application.  
Join Zoom Meeting
https://zoom.us/j/92136473203
by Phone - 1 669 900 6833
Meeting ID: 921 3647 3203        
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